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MEMBER APPRECIATION MIXER & FISH FRY

Thursday August 21  5:30 - 7:30 pm
 

Overlook Pavilion at Lake Belton

(by Dead Fish Grill)

We look forward to seeing you at our FISH FRY Sponsored by First State Bank Central Texas

 

 
 

with 
Beverages Sponsored by Bryan Properties

https://www.fsbcentex.com/
http://www.tahb.org/newsletter
http://www.tahb.org/
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2014 Events

April 3  Crawfish Boil (TABA Office)
April 24  Parade Kick-off Party (Deadfish Grill)
April 25 – 27  Parade of Homes (weekend 1)
May 2 – 4  Parade of Homes (weekend 2)
May 15  TABA Golf Tourney (Wildflower)
August 21 Member Appreciation Mixer & FISH FRY (Overlook Pavilion)
September 25      HomePAC Skeet Shoot (Webers)
October 14 Elected Officials Night (Cathedral Oaks)
November 13 Horse Racing Event (Wildflower)  *NEW*
December 4

2015 Events

February 20 – 22  

 Awards Banquet/Christmas Dinner

 

Home & Garden Show 
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Weber’s Shooting Range, Troy, TX. Thursday, September 25th

 

Click here for 2014 Skeet Shoot Team Entry Form

Schedule:  Shooter Check-in throughout the day of the event.  First teams start shooting at 8:30AM. Last
 teams shoot at 5pm.  Food, door prizes, horseshoes, and a live auction. 

Teams:  You may form your own 4-man team. Individual shooters will be placed on a team by the
 committee.

Entry Fee:  $500 per team or $125 for single shooters: Includes goodie bag, T-Shirt, Midday food,
 refreshments, shuttle, dinner and drinks following shoot. We accept all credit cards. Contact
 brad@tahb.org or call 254-773-0445.  Shoot is limited to first 128 registered shooters.

Can't make the shoot but want to support HomePAC? We are still seeking sponsors! 

Consider the following opportunities and contact brad@tahb.org or call 254-773-0445:

http://www.tahb.org/images/2014SkeetTeamRegistrationForm.docx
mailto:brad@tahb.org
mailto:brad@tahb.org
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·         $2,500 Title Sponsor (Thank you Lengefeld Lumber)

·         $1,000 T-Shirt Sponsor (Thank you Keene Roofing)

·         $1,000 Dinner Sponsor (Thank you Fairway Independent Mortgage Co)

·         $1,000 Flurry Field Sponsor (Thank you James Hardie)

·         $1,000 Door Prize Sponsor (1 available - includes complimentary 4 person Skeet Shoot team) 

·         $500 Big House Sponsor provides the opportunity for a sponsor to wrap one large skeet thrower tower in their
 banners/signage  --  (1 remaining - Thank you Topstone, Boise Cascade, and KPA Engineers) 

·         $500 Lunch Sponsor – (Thank you Carothers Executive Homes) 

·         $500 Horse Shoe Toss sponsorship – (1 available)

·         $500 Ice & Water Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $500 Cart Shuttle Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $500 Door Prize Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $500 Field Bucket Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $500 Pavilion Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $500 Mulligan Sponsor – (1 available)

·         $250 Banner Sponsor provides for the sponsor to display their own banner on a fence in the shooting fields.  For $25 more we
 will purchase the sponsor a banner.  – No limit 

·          $100 Sign Sponsor provides for the display of a yard sign in the shooting fields.  – No limit
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Preparation for the 2015 Home & Garden Show has started - Get involved now! 

February 20, 21, and 22

Sponsors and Exhibitors can contact us at info@tahb.org or 254-773-0445 for more information on the
 2015 Show!

Booth Price Guide available here                Show Layout available here

   Thank you Sponsors and Exhibitors for a GREAT 2014 Show!
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August is TABA's Membership Drive Month!

 

The TABA Board of Directors has set a goal to get back to 350 members by 2016 and that begins with our most
 valuable recruitment tools - our current members!  TABA not only provides networking and marketing opportunities
 that help you promote your business, we also navigate the political waters to help provide a pro-business
 environment.

Are you encouraging the people that you do business with to join TABA?  There is strength in numbers!  If your
 industry doesn’t have a strong voice, your business will be impacted one way or another.  This could mean less
 infrastructure  development or it could mean more regulation and higher fees.  Either way, your ability to grow your
 business could be limited if you don’t have an advocate in the halls of government.

I encourage you to engage your business associates, and have them join TABA so  we can continue to move our
 industry forward! Contact us at info@tahb.org or 254.773.0445 for more information on how to refer your business
 associates, or to pass on leads regarding prospective members!
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Members,

As I join this remarkable team and association, I want to take the opportunity to introduce myself and say how excited
 and honored I am to be part of such a great organization. First, I would like to recognize Troy and Cheryl for their
 insight and assistance, which have been vital to the strong positioning and health of the association.

Over the years, I have been aware of TABA and its role as the leading voice in our community keeping the home
 building industry strong. This impressive feat is a testament to YOU – the TABA members – and the men and women
 who have built that legacy over the past 40 years.

During my transition over the past several weeks, I have learned a great deal about the association. I look forward to
 meeting and visiting with our members in the coming weeks to gain a deeper understanding of our association — its
 services, resources, goals, and most important, its members. TABA has a reputation in our community for the
 strength of its members’ commitment to our industry. That commitment, along with our collaborative innovation and
 energy will be integral to our success in 2014 and the years ahead.

On the government affairs front, I have had several productive discussions with our partners in the Cities of Temple
 and Belton. I am thankful for their warm welcome and willingness to engage on issues of mutual concern. In

mailto:info@tahb.org
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 coordination with members of our Government Affairs Committee, I will continue to reach out and ensure our
 industry has a strong and active voice.   

I am predisposed to trying new ideas, and I want to focus that energy on strengthening our association. If you have
 ideas or thoughts for how to improve or expand upon the success of TABA, please email me, call me, or stop by – I
 would love to hear from you.

We also have another new staff member – Regina Phinney – who has done a great job taking on some of the office
 administration and event planning roles. If you haven’t met her already, please stop by and say hello!

TABA is a truly outstanding and unique association. I am excited to be a part of the team and look forward to working
 with all of you to ensure continued success.

 

Brad Wyrick

brad@tahb.org

254.913.9000
On The Level - Table Of Contents

The July 25th memo from the City of Belton regarding adoption of 2009 International Code is
 available here
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